INSTRUCTIONS FROM WALTROP ABOUT OUR VISIT 
Dear friends,

we are looking forward to our project meeting in Germany and are happy to welcome you in March.

Here is some more information:

-          Accommodation:
-         Please send two teachers each. We booked 2 single rooms for each nationality in Hotel Kranefoer in the town centre, half a kilometre away from our school. It`s a nice family hotel.

-          Please feel invited to take 6 students with you. Please send us the profiles until the end of January so that we can match them.

-          Arrivals:
Please try to be at Düsseldorf airport until 16.30 h on Sunday 11th March. Please let us know your times of arrival as soon as possible.  We will then book the transfer (bus) from DUS to Waltrop. The transfer will take about 1 hour and a half.

-          Departures:
Departure time Waltrop depends on you. Suggestion: the bus should leave Waltrop between 9.00 and 10.00 h.
-          About homework (you will find it attached):
According to our application form the school has to involve at least three classes during the preparatory phase, so that as many students as possible take part and can share their experiences. Like that we want to carry the spirit of our project into the schools.

Six of those students will be the lucky ones to represent their school. Each of them will present the results of the homework during the opening ceremony and in the workshops.

- About the programme:
So far you`ve only got a draft, the final programme will reach you until mid-February.
If my address list is incomplete, please let me know.

NOW I WISH YOU ALL A GOOD CHRISTMAS TIME, MERRY CHRISTMAS TO EVERYBODY AND HAVE A NICE HOLIDAY!

With kindest regards

Christa and team
 
